
From: Chrissy O'Neill <christina.r.oneill@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:53 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green 

 

 Hello, 
 

My name is Christina O’Neill, and I have several concerns regarding the Barton Green student 
development proposed for this area. 
 

I grew up on Cloverdale street here on the Northside, and am now raising my 4 children in my 
same childhood home. My kids attend STEAM at Northside and I have been involved in the Safe 
Routes to School plans for this neighborhood. So much time, effort and money has been spent to 
make the necessary safety improvements to this area that has 2 schools in a 4 block stretch.  
 

I fear the potential for all these necessary precautions will be thrown out if too much development 
is allowed along Pontiac Trail. I work in public safety and am personally aware of the injury 
accidents that are already occurring along this corridor. I am very concerned that unchecked 
development and increased traffic will only endanger my kids who cross the street at Barton and 
Pontiac to get to school. There is already heavily increased traffic here and motorists frequently 
speed as well.  
 

These are all concerns discussed in the Safe Routes to School forums, will you please consider 
our voices, and our children’s safety when considering this out-of-place development? 

 

Thank you for your time. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Christina O'Neill  

Homeowner on Cloverdale St 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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